

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SW1A 2AA

www.gov.uk/Number10

From the Direct Communications Unit

4 January 2019

Global Friends Team St Marys C of E Junior School Milkingpen Lane Old Basing Basingstoke RG24 7DE

Dear Students

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letters, which was passed to the Prime Minister's Office by Miss Sherlock.

It was very good of you to get in touch about free education for children in Uganda, and for taking the time and trouble to share your thoughts about this matter.

As I hope you will understand, the many calls on her time as Prime Minister mean that she is sadly unable to respond personally to all the letters she receives. I hope you will not mind, however, that I have also passed copies of your excellent letters to the Department for International Development, which is the Government department responsible for this issue, to make sure that they too are aware of your views.

Once again, thank you very much for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer